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November 15, 2022

Jennifer Moore

Industrial Waste & Backflow Compliance
Philadelphia Water Department
Jefferson Center

1101 Market St, 6th Floor

Philadelphia, Pa 19107

Dear Ms. Moore:

This letter is to provide notification that Vicinity Energy Philadelphia, Inc is ready to proceed
with the discharge of wastewater to the Philadelphia Water Department sewer system from
our new RO/UF water plant once approved by the Philadelphia Water Department.

Per our Industrial Waste permit PHIL018609290M issued on 12/30/21, this discharge will come
from Sample Point 3, which is our ultrafiltration outlet. We are prepared to begin sampling
from this point once this notification has been approved.

If you require any additional information at this time, | can be reached via email at

Jessica.Hartley@vicinityenergy.us ||| | NG

Sincerely,

Jessica Hartley
Environmental, Health & Safety Manager
Vicinity Energy Philadelphia, Inc.

Vicinity Energy vicinityenergy.us





